
1st Lt. David Richard Reynolds Headquarter Chapter 
Descendants of Confederate Veterans 

P.O. Box 1861, Mt. Pleasant, Texas 75456-1861 
 

Meeting via Zoom 
October 14, 2024 

 
 

The meeting was called to order by President Joe Reynolds at 7:05 pm 

Invocation was given by Compatriot Michael Mars 

Pledges to the United States and Confederate Flag were led by President Joe Reynolds 

 President Joe Reynolds read the Association’s Mission Statement. 

Present for the first meeting were: 

Members 
Larry Joe Reynolds, President Alexandria, LA 
Benjamin Carter Campbell Canon, GA 
Glenn Carroll Ft. Worth, TX 
David Routh Rockwall, TX  
 
Board Staff 
Carl Hedges Registrar 
Dave Adcox Board Member 

Guests 
Danny Ray Ozbirn Rienzi, MS 
Jeff Dean Little Rock, MS 
Jon Trent Nixa, MO 
Thomas Bello Willmington, NC 
 
Minutes from the last meeting were emailed to all members and approved with any additions or 
corrections. 
 
There was no Treasurer Report. 
 
Under Old Business we did talk about the Chartering Ceremony 
 
Under New Business we discussed the following: 

1. We discussed the future Swearing in of Members to include Receiving the Obligation and 
the Certificates that will be issued. 

2. We spoke about the possibility of continuing two meetings per month 
3. We talked about the dues coming due at the end of the year 
4. We talked about Recruiting and Forming new Chapters 

  



Tonight’s program was “Man Born in 1846 Talks About the 1860s and Fighting in the Civil 
War. 

 
The Benediction was given by Compatriot Michael Mars 
 
The Meeting was adjourned at 7:50. 
 
 
 
 
________________________________ 
Alvin Rex McGee, Secretary/Treasurer 
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